
 

 

Minutes of Midtown Community Council Meeting 

MARCH 14, 2018 

3000 C STREET, 1ST FLOOR CONFERENCE ROOM 

 
 
The March meeting was called to order at 12:05pm and the February minutes were unanimously 
approved. 
 
Agenda: Corrections to the March meeting date and call for approval of February 14 meeting minutes.  
 
Reports of State Officials: There were no reports.  
 
Reports of Local Officials: There were no reports. 
 
Reports of Councils: Ric Davidge, Vice President, was withdrawing from community council task force on 
crime after being tasked to serve on a White House committee. 
 
Hearing Notices: Hearing notices were provided to the members regarding upcoming liquor licenses 
renewals, to which there were no objections. 
 
Old Business: No updates on Mom & Pops Liquor license: there has not yet been a hearing scheduled at 
the Anchorage Assembly on this liquor license. Al Tamagni, President, would follow up with Peggy 
Robinson, president emeritus, who has been point of contact. 
 
Mr Tamagni to contact APD Patrol Captain for Midtown Community to report on crime reduction activity 
/ progress for the area. 
 
New Business:   
Presentation: 1. Anchorage Tomorrow - The first presentation was from Anchorage Tomorrow 
explaining Propositions 3 through 8 bonding for Streets, Drainage, Parks, Police and Fire, and Transit, 
followed by Q&A. More information at www.anchoragetomorrow.org 
 
Presentation: 2. Municipal presentation on Vote by Mail followed by Q&A. 
 
Resolution: 3. Mr. Tamagni introduced a resolution for the community council in support of the 
consolidation of Municipal Light & Power with Chugach Electric Association.  In discussions of the 
resolution, Mr. Davidge objected to the lack of procedure in the consolidation however supported the 
consolidation. The motion to adopt the resolution was passed unanimously.  
 
Presentation: 4. Municipal Assessor gave an overhead Presentation on Property Taxes, Exemption 
Categories followed by Q&A. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 12:51pm.  


